
Keeping our children safe is something as a parent we will never stop 
wanting to do.  

Knife Crime, Hate Crime, Violence, Exploitation, all of what we want to 
protect our kids from.  

Involve community services had been working along Bracknell Forest 
Council, Wokingham Borough Council and Thames Valley police to gain 
information about the local social issues in the area.  

Have you heard of county lines?  

Did you know most children are targeted from as young as 7 years old?  

Did you know that this leads to other crimes and exploitation?  

Aware is about bringing the community together to help raise awareness on local issues.  

The AWARE campaign (Awareness with Action Reduces Exploitation) created by Involve has been 
sending out social media posts via public platforms in the lead up to an event we are holding on 
Tuesday, 24th March at Newbold College Church in Binfield. The event is free and open to any 
member of the public. There will be guest speakers on all topics we are focusing on, these include 
County lines, Child Exploitation, Modern Day Slavery, Domestic Abuse, Human Trafficking, Domestic 
Servitude and Knife Crime and Hate Crime. Adult and child Safeguarding Board will also have 
speakers.  

Attendees will leave with an increased knowledge of these issues, all of which are present in our 
local communities, as well as signs to look out for, where to report concerns and where to go for 
help or more information. 

 

To book a place at this informative event please follow this link: 
http://involve.community/event/aware-awareness-with-action-reduces-exploitation-free-event/ 

 


